Dear Families,

Thank you to everyone who took time to provide thoughtful input on the name options for the new school. We were gratified to have received such a large number of positive responses. After reflecting on feedback from the survey, we have submitted the following three names to Archbishop Lucas, listed alphabetically:

- Archangels Catholic High School
- Divine Mercy Central Catholic
- Holy Family Saint Francis Central Catholic

Now that the list of names has been submitted, our next step is to submit the mascot recommendations. We are once again asking for your help in determining the mascots that will be submitted to the Archbishop for his consideration.

We encourage everyone, including students and adults, to share their input via the online form provided on the proposed mascots. We ask that you please include your first and last name in your submission to ensure individual responses are represented only once.

The form can be found here: https://forms.gle/VByjTXqs1nV9tn3V9

This form will be closed at 1 pm on Wednesday, January 24, 2024.

Your continued prayers are appreciated. Thank you for taking the time to help us as we work through this process.

The Transition Team